
Gender and Sexuality Center

Pride Month 2021 is HERE!

Pride Month wraps up one week from today, but there are still plenty of events and programs

to participate in! Follow us on social media or subscribe to our Google Calendar to be sure

you're not missing a thing. 

Special Announcements

Summer Positions Available

The Gender and Sexuality Center is hiring for TWO summer staff positions! The

Educational Programming Assistant will be responsible for developing and identifying

educational programming opportunities for the GSC's Peer Mentors, while the History

Project Assistant will be responsible for recording and documenting the history of the

GSC so it can be shared with the campus community for years to come. Applications

can be found on Handshake and are due April 15th!

View Educational Assistant Posting

View History Project Assistant Posting

email : Webview : GSC Newsletter 4-2-2021 https://t.e2ma.net/message/jusokd/fngnkt

1 of 3 5/25/2021, 3:02 PM



The GSC is Hiring!

In addition to our summer positions, the Gender and Sexuality Center is also hiring

student assistants for Fall 2021! Information about the position as well as information

on how to apply can be found by following the button below. For questions, please

contact Grace at gawojcik@oakland.edu or the GSC at gsc@oakland.edu.

View Student Assistant Posting

Lavender Graduation Celebration

In recognition of 2020 and 2021 graduates, the Gender and Sexuality Center is

inviting you to join us for this year's Lavender Graduation Celebration. The event will

take place on Friday, April 9th from 4-6pm Eastern Time over Zoom.

Join the Event

Health Communication Study

The GSC wants to pass along information about a health information study being

conducted on safe sex practices:

You are invited to participate in a study exploring how condom use self-efficacy is related to

sexual communication and information-seeking behaviors online. You are eligible to take

part in the study if you are (a) at least 18 years old and (b) currently involved in an intimate

relationship. That relationship may range from friends with benefits (friends who engage in

sexual activity without defining the relationship as romantic) to marriage. Please consider

one person and one relationship as you complete the survey. The participation time will be

approximately 15 minutes.

Questions? Contact Dr. Nick Tatum at nick.t.tatum@gmail.com.

Take the Survey

Oakland University
Gender and Sexuality Center

Oakland Center, Room 47

312 Meadow Brook Road

Rochester, MI 48309-4454
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(248) 370-4336

gsc@oakland.edu

oakland.edu/gsc

Manage your preferences or unsubscribe.
Not subscribed? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email in a browser.
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